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It is with deep sadness we report the passing of our former Nursery Assistant, Mrs Kim McKnight.  
 Our thoughts and prayers are with her family at this difficult time. 

 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent/teacher interviews will take place for all pupils from Monday 24 – Friday 28 October 2022 from 
1.15pm – 3.30pm.  Both the Primary School and Nursery Unit will close at 1.00pm to facilitate interviews.  
We are delighted to be able to offer face-to-face parent teacher interviews again at this time.  All appropriate 
mitigations will be in place. In addition, any parent who would still prefer a telephone consultation will also be 
facilitated.   
We ask that you indicate to your child’s class teacher, via Seesaw, your order of preference for each day of 
interview week, please also indicate if you have other children at the school.  Please ensure your preferences 
are expressed by Friday 7 October 2022. 
 
                                                                

Harvest Thanksgiving – Foodbank Appeal 
For harvest thanksgiving this year we are supporting the local Carrickfergus foodbank. This foodbank provides 
emergency food and support for local people in crisis and it is part of The Trussell Trust’s UK-wide foodbank 
network.  Each year group has been allocated with an item to bring into school by Friday 7 October 2022. See 
image for further details. Many thanks for your generosity.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nursery News 
The children in the nursery unit have all settled really well and are enjoying exploring their new surroundings. 
They are learning routines, developing lots of skills and making new friends.  We are looking forward to 
staying in nursery for dinner and getting to know out P6 buddies. 

 
 

Northern Health & Social Care Trust – Flu Vaccination Programme 2022 
Primary One to Primary Seven pupils are due to receive their flu vaccination in school on the morning of 
Friday 21 October 2022.  All parents should have received notification previously from the Public Health 
nursing team concerning this. 
 

http://www.oakfieldprimaryschool.com/


 
After School Clubs 

It is great to see our children really enjoying our range of after school clubs.  As well as attending after school 
football club, our football team are currently competing on a weekly basis in the Carrickfergus Primary School 
Football League. 

 
 

G. McCluskey & Y. Moore 

School Information for Parents :  Oakfield Designated Teachers for Child Protection  
Primary School - Miss L. Gilmour             Nursery Unit - Mrs K. Wylie 

 


